
 

Ambassador Nakagawa Paid Courtesy Visit to H.E. Amb. Bankole Adeoye, 

Commissioner for Political Affairs, Peace and Security (PAPS), African Union 

Commission 

 

 

On 24 January 2024, Ambassador Nakagawa visited the African Union (AU) and 

held a meeting with Commissioner Bankole Adeoye, Political Affairs, Peace and Security 

(PAPS), AUC. 

 

During the meeting, Ambassador Nakagawa exchanged views on the recent regional 

situation such as Sudan, Somalia and Sahel, as well as on the AU-led peace support 

activities. Japan will continue to cooperate with the AUC through its contribution to 

support the peace and security activities in Africa. 

 

 

【Photos of the meeting】 


